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Property Tax Liens 2023 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the City Solicitor be instructed to take the necessary actions under provisions of 
The Tax Enforcement Act with respect to properties with 2023 tax liens. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on February 7, 2024, 
considered a report of the Corporate Financial Services Division regarding the above. 
 
In addition to the above noted recommendation, the Committee also resolved that the 

additional information with historic trends on property tax liens be appended to the City 

Council report. 

 
Attachment 
February 7, 2024 report of the Corporate Financial Services Division. 
February 28, 2023 Additional Information Tax Enforcement Statistics (2017-2023). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


